
Expression of Interest
Shire of Northam/ Telethon Community Cinemas

We are seeking expressions of interest from community groups, clubs and 
organisations to assist in the running and operations of the proposed Telethon 
Community Cinemas in Northam. The proposed 12 week season will present 
a prime opportunity for interested groups to play an active role in Northam’s 
development, while assisting us to raise money for children’s charities and the 
Northam community. 

What is required
We are seeking active and enthusiastic community groups to assist with the 
operations of the Telethon Community Cinemas summer series. This initiative will 
require front of house volunteers, and management of the bar/ candy bar / bean 
bag hire elements of the attraction. 

We are also actively seeking financial sponsorship for this initiative from interested 
parties. For more information on sponsorships, please contact us to discuss.

How will you benefit
•	 Opportunity to fundraise for your club, group, or organisation
•	 Increased exposure for your business, club, group, or organisation

Timeframes
The proposed timeframe for the Cinema to operate is a Thursday-Sunday event 
possibly from Thursday 20 December 2018 to Sunday 10 March 2019 at least (12 
weeks) or 48 screenings

How to contact us
Please send expressions of interest to vcm@northam.wa.gov.au, including any 
information you think may be of interest. Expressions of interest must be received 
by 30 June 2018.

Northam Visitor Centre
(08) 9622 2100 

2 Grey Street, Northam
Search Visit Northam on Facebook & Instagram


